TO

FROM

AGENDA

DATE
TIME

VENUE

MEMO NO. 2023-105

Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
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FEB 1 0 2023

NOTICE OF MEETING

All Division Chiefs
Legal Affairs Service

The OIC Chief
Legal Division
Mines and Geosciences Bureau

The Chief
Legal Division
Environmental Management Bureau

The Chief
Legal Division
Land Management Bureau

The Head
Legal Unit
Biodiversity Management Bureau

The Legal Officer
Forest Management Bureau

The Legal Officer
Ecosystems Research Development Bureau

Atty. Illac G. Bohol, EnP.
Atty. Juris Ida T. Parojinog-Parel
Anti-lllegal Land Titling Committee - Technical Working Group

The Director
Legal Affairs Service

CONSOLIDATED MEMORANDUM OF AGREEMENT (MOA)

BETWEEN THE DENR AND THE OFFICE OF THE SOLICITOR

GENERAL (OSG) TO FACILITATE THE DISBURSEMENT OF

ALLOWANCES TO THE OSG

1. Work and Financial Plan for the OSG Funds for CY 2023; Feedback
from the various bureaus based on the OSG’s proposed Consolidated
MOA based on the consultative meeting last 30 May 2022 - Presenter:
Atty. Illac G. Bohol, EnP.; and

2. Case Monitoring System of the Litigation and Prosecution Division -
Presenter: Atty. Karren Cecil Panopio-Lofranco.

14 February 2023, Tuesday
10:00 A.M.

Hybrid, 3rd Floor Legal Affairs Service Conference Room
Video Conferencing via Zoom:
https:/ /zoom.us/j/913764369052pwd=anNuQmU0aSs0TjIEby9vbXdSdG

Y1dz09
Meeting ID: 913 7643 6905; Passcode: 635061




This refers to the Memorandum' dated 06 February 2023 from the OIC, Director of the
Policy and Planning Service recommending the execution of another MOA between the
incumbent Solicitor General and the DENR Secretary.

To recall, the OSG recommended a consolidated MOA with the DENR, which was the
subject of a consultative meeting® with the Bureaus. However, this Office has not heard of any
developments on the OSG’s proposal since the now Undersecretary for Legal and
Administration has sent a Letter® on the DENR’s comments to the consolidated MOA last 20
July 2022.

Your attendance is enjoined. Thank you.

Copy furnished:
The Undersecretary The Assistant Secretary
Legal and Administration Legal Affairs

! Copy of the Memorandum dated 06 February 2023 attached as ANNEX “A”.

2 Copy of the Memorandum dated 07 July 2022 informing the then Undersecretary for Legal,
Administration, Human Resources and Legislative Affairs of the highlights of the consultative meeting
attached as ANNEX “B”.

® Copy of the Letter to the OSG dated 20 July 2022 attached as ANNEX “C”.
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